
August 25, 2021 

Japan Airport Terminal Co., Ltd. 

Tokyo International Air Terminal Corporation 

 

 

Notice on Reported COVID-19 Infection at "Yoshinoya" 

 

 

"Yoshinoya Haneda Airport Terminal 3 store" had temporary closed since 23rd 

August because of an employee had Coronavirus-positive.  

 

After disinfection of the store, "Yoshinoya Haneda Airport Terminal 3 store" 

resumed business from 24th August with employees who confirmed 

“Coronavirus-negative”. 

 

For details, please check the following WEB page. 

 

Yoshinoya Co., Ltd. WEB page 

https://www.yoshinoya.com/wp-

content/uploads/2021/08/24162817/emergecy_20210824_04.pdf 
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